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	California State Budget Deficit Expected to reach $13 Billion

Today, the Legislative Analyst Office published its Fiscal Outlook which estimates that the Fiscal Year 2013 State Budget deficit is expected to reach $13 billion. The forecast also identifies that the State is not expected to receive much of the revenue anticipated in the Fiscal Year 2012 State Budget. The current year budget was balanced based on the anticipation of $4 billion in new revenue. The State Budget also included automatic cuts to education and social services should the revenue not be received. Revenue projections have been well below that amount and the state may have to implement the automatic cuts identified in the budget. Please click here to view the California Fiscal Outlook report. 

	http://www.lao.ca.gov/reports/2011/bud/fiscal_outlook/fiscal_outlook_2011.pdf
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